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Sir 

 

With  ever increasing population densitiesthe need for public access land is increasing. This 

is happening at a time when all tiers of government see land sale as a potential revenue 

source. I request that the reduction in crown land be stopped & that all such land be held 

unless it can be shown that there is a real public  good factor in that sale. 

 




